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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on January 16, 2008 has announced that its 
FinnOne™ Loan Origination System has gone live at Bank of the Philippine Islands. The 
solution, which went live in a remarkably short turnaround tine, will significantly improve the 
banks efficiency by automating the front-end consumer lending process and enhance its 
customer relationships across the country. Bank of the Philippine Islands (BPI) is the third 
largest commercial bank in the Philippines in terms of assets. Selected after a thorough 
evaluation of the various system proposals, Nucleus's FinnOne™ will offer a specialized loan 
origination system with flexible features that will allow changes in accordance with policy 
updates and user requirements. The FinnOne™ Loan Origination System, named as BPI's 
Automated Loans Front-End System (ALFES), will allow the bank to integrate the different 
touch- points in their supply chain for acquisition prospecting, pre-disbursal processing and loan 
booking. The system will take the acquisition from the first contact, to application form 
acceptance, its workflow through various stages, queue management, deviation management, 
user management and access controls, right up to the reject / approval decision for the 
disbursement and loan booking. ALFES will help BPI in the effective tracking of consumer loans 
applications, timely disbursements and swift decision-making, thus contributing to better-cost 
management and aiding in the bank’s overall success. "We are delighted to see FinnOne™ 
successfully powering the aggressive retail banking focus at the Bank of the Philippine Islands. 
The region continues to be a key focus area for Nucleus and we are certain that our proficiency 
in technology and the wide acceptance of our solutions across markets will help BPI reaffirm its 
position in the region and build formidable reputation among its customers," said Vishnu R 
Dusad, CEO & Managing Director, of the Company. BPI is at so using FinnOne™ Collections and 
Credit Card application processing system from the Company. With over 25 product 
installations in more than 10 banks, the Company has strengthened its leadership position in 
Philippines banking industry. FinnOne™ is a global player in the banking solutions space and 
has successful implementations in Asia-Pacific, Middle East, Africa, Europe & US.           Date: 
2008-01-16

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated January 16, 2008, titled "FinnOne(TM) Goes Live at Bank of the Philippine 
Islands". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2008-01-16

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated November 27, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software opens Regional Development 
Centre in Chennai". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://
www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2007-11-27
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on November 27, 2007 announced the set up of a 
new development center in Chennai, India. The centre of excellence, located in Ambattur 
Industrial Estate, will focus on development and implementation for the client base in South 
Asia. With a capacity of over 200 seats, the centre is state of an art facility with world-class 
infrastructure to support growing customer needs. The Company is looking at widening its 
global reach and strengthening their position in the region with this move. Commenting on the 
occasion, Mr. Vishnu R Dusad, CEO & Managing Director of the Company said, "Our selection of 
Chennai as a location is to re-iterate our commitment for the South India and South Asia 
markets. With establishment of a information technology infrastructure, state-of-the-art 
facilities and its high-quality engineering universities, Chennai was the ideal choice." "The South 
Asian region has always been a strategic and promising market for Nucleus. As the demand in 
the region intensifies, we would be well positioned to provide efficient delivery of the high-
quality products and services to our customers, thereby reaffirming our leadership position," 
added Mr. Dusad.           Date: 2007-11-27

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated November 12, 2007, titled "Bank M selects Management solution from Nucleus 
Software". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-11-13

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that it has won a contract from 
Bank M (Tanzania) Ltd for implementing its Cash@will™ solution which will enable the bank to 
efficiently offer its corporate customers modernized cash management services (Collections and 
Receivables management), branded Money, manager. Cash@Will™ is a robust offering from the 
Company providing web-enabled cash management solutions to banks that can be offered to its 
corporate Customers. A comprehensive powerhouse of seamlessly integrated software modules 
built with the objective of providing operational services support to the customer's asset and 
liability business lines. Using Cash@will™ as the processor backbone, Bank M will, through 
Money, manager offer its customers world class Receivables Management (Collections), 
Payments Management Liquidity Management and Invoice Management (Receivable and 
Payable Management) solutions. Its unique dynamic pricing engine and other features ensures 
profitable revenue stream for the bank by servicing the needs of its corporate customers. 
Vishnu R. Dusad, CEO & Managing Director of the Company said that his Company is delighted 
to work with Bank M in bringing about real revolution in the banking sector in the country. "We 
are privileged to partner with Bank M and we are certain that our product offerings will help the 
bank service its customers effectively and gain the edge in this growing market place. This 
association will also help us capitalize on the scurrying growth in the banking sector in 
Tanzania," he said. Bank M has made significant investment in technology, which it believes is 
the backbone of the financial services industry. The bank has so far invested in excess of TSZ 
1.5 billion in the acquisition of the latest in banking software and hardware making it among 
the best banks using the latest technology in the Eastern Africa.           Date: 2007-11-13

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that the Company established a 
prominent place amongst the 'top 15 most exciting emerging IT/BPO Companies to work for' 
under a survey conducted by Nasscom. This has raised the bar one notch up further in its 
journey to be a people friendly organization and maintain a high standard with regard to 
workplace and employee practices. The survey, conducted by Nasscom along with HR 
consultancy Grow Talent, evaluated Companies with a turnover of Rs 250 crore and below. The 
top 15 Companies excelled over the rest in terms of their focus on training and development, 
career management, constant and effective communication, benchmarking and recreational 
activities. The survey revealed that the integration between career planning, training and 
development and performance appraisal is the need of the hour for all Companies. The 
Company has constantly focused on employee motivation, career planning and development 
mechanism, thus rewarding each employee for their contribution to the organization. 
Commenting on the selection, Mr. Vishnu Dusad, CEO and Managing Director, Nucleus Software 
said, "We are honored on this recognition by Nasscom. At Nucleus, we not only believe in 
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nurturing the professional and leadership skills of our employees but also inculcate in them a 
sense of self-conviction and the value system and philosophy of the organization. We also strive 
to provide our employs with technically challenging projects and personalized mentoring to help 
each employee excel."           Date: 2007-11-06

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated November 05, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software amongst the top 15 'most exciting 
emerging IT/BPO companies to work for' says Nasscom". A copy of the press release shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-11-06

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated October 28, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software announces 27.74% increase in Q2 
revenue". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2007-10-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding the 
standalone Results for the half year ended on 30-SEP-2007 as follows: Net Sales of Rs. 9553.91 
lacs for half year ending on 30-SEP-2007. Net Profit / (Loss) of Rs. 2667.77 lacs for the half 
year ending on 30-SEP-2007.          Date: 2007-10-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding the 
consolidated Results for the half year ended on 30-SEP-2007 as follows: Net Sales of Rs. 
13702.24 lacs for half year ending on 30-SEP-2007. Net Profit / (Loss) of Rs. 3019.6 lacs for 
the half year ending on 30-SEP-2007.          Date: 2007-10-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding the 
standalone Results for the quarter ended on 30-SEP-2007 as follows: Net Sales of Rs. 4831.23 
lacs for quarter ending on 30-SEP-2007 against Rs. 4722.67 lacs for the quarter ending on 30-
JUN-2007. Net Profit / (Loss) of Rs. 1408.13 lacs for the quarter ending on 30-SEP-2007 
against Rs. 1259.64 lacs for the quarter ending on 30-JUN-2007.          Date: 2007-10-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding the 
consolidated Results for the quarter ended on 30-SEP-2007 as follows: Net Sales of Rs. 
7036.57 lacs for quarter ending on 30-SEP-2007 against Rs. 6665.67 lacs for the quarter 
ending on 30-JUN-2007. Net Profit / (Loss) of Rs. 1618.46 lacs for the quarter ending on 30-
SEP-2007 against Rs. 1401.15 lacs for the quarter ending on 30-JUN-2007.          Date: 2007-
10-29

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd, on October 22, 2007 has announced that it has 
been listed among the 200 Best Under A Billion Companies in Asia by Forbes Asia magazine. 
Forbes Asia's annual list draws from over 22,500 publicly listed outfits in Asia and the Pacific 
with less than $1 Billion in sales. These firms are vetted for consistent growth of both sales and 
profit for over three years. The Company is one of the 17 Indian companies to have made it to 
the list, and amongst the 5 from the Indian IT Sector. The latest Forbes Asia's 200 Best under a 
Billion list includes organizations from 14 countries across Asia and the Pacific region. Besides 
India, the list covers China, Australia, Japan, Singapore, South Korea, Taiwan and New 
Zealand. The Company is a leading CMM Level 5 organization providing innovative and 
pioneering software products for Banks and Financial institutions globally. With over 150 
customers across the globe and a leadership position in lending product market (Its Flagship 
product FinnOne™ is 'World's No 1 Highest Selling Lending Software' IBS Publishing, London) 
The Company is consistently providing cutting edge and industry driven products for the 
banking domain. "This is a major milestone for us. Today, we stand shoulder to shoulder with 
the pillars of excellence from Asia, and that in itself is the validation of the success. This 
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recognition has strengthened our vision of setting new standards and reaching new horizons. I 
am certain that our commitment to excellence and devotion to our customers will help us in 
achieving the goal" said Vishnu R Dusad, CEO and Managing Director of the Company. 
          Date: 2007-10-22

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated October 22, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software amongst the 200 Best Under A Billion 
Companies in Asia says Forbes". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE 
website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the 
Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2007-10-22

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated October 10, 2007, titled "Nucleus commences FinnOne (TM) implementation in 
Benelux (GMAC Europe) - To exercise put option on investment in GMAC India". A copy of the 
press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements          Date: 2007-10-10

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on October 10, 2007 has decided to exercise 'Put 
Option' (subject to regulatory approval) on the 10,040,000 equity shares (25.1% of 
shareholding) held by the Company and its nominees, in GMAC Financial Services India Ltd. The 
option shall be exercised in terms of the shareholder agreement with General Motors 
Acceptance Corporation (GMAC USA). The abovementioned shareholding was acquired in 
September 2004. In this regard the Company has issued the following Press Release: Nucleus 
Software Exports Ltd on October 10, 2007 has announced the commencement of the Benelux 
implementation of FinnOne™ retail suite for GMAC International Operations post the successful 
implementation in Italy. Also, having fully accomplished the strategic benefits of the investment 
in equity capital of GMAC Financial Services India Ltd (GMAC India), the Company has decided 
to exercise 'Put option' (subject to regulatory approval) on the equity shares in GMAC India, in 
terms of the shareholder agreement with GMAC Financial Services. This coincides with GMAC 
Financial Services stepping up their equity investment in GMAC India. In 2004, the Company, 
one of GMAC's key international IT partners had acquired 25.1% of GMAC's Indian operation. 
Commenting on this development, Mr. Vishnu R Dusad CEO & Managing Director, of the 
Company said, "Our association with GMAC continues to be a truly enriching experience. As 
partners we have gained deep insights and understanding of processes within the markets in 
which our clients operate. With successful implementation of FinnOne™ suite at Italy, we are 
now geared up for the next phase at Benelux."           Date: 2007-10-10

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated September 25, 2007, titled "Amlak Finance PSJC selects Nucleus Software's 
flagship product FinnOne(TM)". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE 
website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the 
Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-09-25

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated September 05, 2007, titled "Nucleus software and Sun Microsystems partner with 
Dhandapani Finance". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://
www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-09-05
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced the following press release : 
"Nucleus Software Exports Limited, on August 01, 2007, has announced that FamilyCredit™, 
part of Societe Generale Consumer Finance has implemented its Retail Lending Suite FinnOne™ 
Customer Acquisition System (CAS), Loan Management System (LMS), Post Dated Cheque 
Management System (PDCMS), Collections and General Ledger (GL). The sophisticated solution 
provided by Nucleus Software caters to the complete business requirements of the company. 
The software is scalable and includes the necessary checks and controls for operating in a fully 
integrated environment, hence making it all pervasive. FamilyCredit™ that has an increasing 
range of products including Car Loan, Two Wheelers Loan, Consumer Durable Loan and 
Personal Loan, is yet another addition to the long list of Nucleus Software's successful 
implementations in India. Nucleus Software's FinnOne™ chosen by FamilyCredit™ after a 
thorough evaluation of various loans management products provided by other vendors. 
FinnOne™ CAS module will help in improving the data sanctity and accuracy by bringing in 
better control mechanisms. It will also lead to deduplication of the internal database FinnOne™ 
LMS forms the base module and the central nervous system, as it encompasses all the 
customer details, and is the database from where the data flows into the Collection and GL 
systems. Implementing Nucleus Software's FinnOne™ PDCMS solution, FamilyCredit™ will be 
able to gather all information related to the customers' post-dated cheques along with their 
status and then complete the entire accounting process. Announcing the alliance, Mr. Vishnu R 
Dusad, CEO & Managing Director, Nucleus Software said, "We are committed to deliver 
unparallel value to our customers and in helping them increase the operational efficiency of 
their business. Financial institutions are increasingly facing the challenge of meeting rapidly 
changing market requirements, and the need to replace legacy systems with a next-generation 
solution that provides business agility. Our FinnOne™ lending suite will provide the answer to 
this pressing need."           Date: 2007-08-01

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated August 01, 2007, titled "FamilyCredit (TM) selects Nucleus Software as a 
strategic partner to revamp its lending process". A copy of the press release shall be available 
on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements 
and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-08-01

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that: "The Board 
of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on 31st day of July 2007, have allotted 21,700 
equity shares of Rs.10/- each to the Non-Executive Directors and 300 equity shares to an 
employee of the Company, pursuant to exercise of the options granted to the abovementioned 
under the Employee Stock Options Scheme-1999 and Employee Stock Options Scheme-2002. 
Consequent to the above allotment, the paid up capital of the Company shall be 16,182,312 
equity shares of Rs.10/- each aggregating to Rs.161,823,120/-".          Date: 2007-08-01

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on July 31, 2007, has allotted 21,700 equity shares of Rs 10/- 
each to the Non-Executive Directors and 300 equity shares to an employee of the Company, 
pursuant to exercise of the options granted to the abovementioned under the Employee Stock 
Options Scbeme-1999 and Employee Stock Options Scheme-2002. Consequent to the above 
allotment, the paid up capital of the Company shall be 16,182,312 equity shares of Rs 10/- 
each aggregating to Rs 161,823,120/-.           Date: 2007-08-01

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated July 25, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software announces a 33.96% increase in Q1 
revenue". A copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-07-25
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the members at the Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) of the Company held on July 06, 2007, inter alia, have transacted the 
following: 1. Adoption of Audited Balance Sheet as at March 31, 2007 and the Profit and Loss 
account for the year ended on that date together with the Reports of the Board of Directors and 
Auditors thereon. 2. Payment of Interim Dividend at the rate of Rs 3.50/- per share (35% on 
par value of Rs 10/-) on the equity share capital of the Company. 3. Re-appointment of Mr. 
Suresh Joshi, Mr. Prithvi Haldea as Directors of the Company who retires by rotation and being 
eligible offers himself for reappointment. 4. Re-appointment of M/s. BSR & Co. Chartered 
Accountants as Auditors of the Company to hold office from the conclusion of this meeting until 
the conclusion of the next Annual General Meeting of the Company on remuneration as may be 
fixed by the Board. 5. To increase the Authorised Share Capital of the Company from Rs 
20,00,00,000 divided into 2,00,00,000 equity shares of Rs 10/- each to Rs 40,00,00,000/- 
divided into 4,00,00,000 equity shares of Rs 10/- each, ranking pari passu with the existing 
Equity Shares, subject to necessary provisions and approvals and consequential amendments in 
Memorandum of the Company. 7. Capitalization of such sum standing to the credit of the 
Company's General Reserve Account / Securities Premium account as may be necessary, for 
the purpose of issue of fully paid up bonus shares of Rs 10/- each to the members whose 
names appear on the Register of members as on such Record date to be hereafter fixed by the 
Board, in the proportion of one bonus share for every one existing fully paid up equity share 
held by or allotted to such member as on record date, subject to necessary provisions and 
approvals.           Date: 2007-07-20

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of the 
minutes of the Annual General Meeting of the Company held on July 6, 2007. A copy of the 
same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > 
Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-07-20

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of the 
resolution passed at the AGM held on July 06, 2007 regarding issue of Bonus shares in the ratio 
of 1:1. A copy of the resolution passed at AGM shall be available on the NSE website (http://
www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-07-14

   
Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that August 06, 2007 has been 
fixed as the Record Date for the purpose of issue of Bonus Shares in the ratio of 1:1. 
          Date: 2007-07-09

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors at their meeting held on July 06, 2007 have fixed August 06, 2007 as the Record Date 
for the purpose of issue of Bonus shares in the ratio of 1:1.          Date: 2007-07-09

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that on July 06, 
2007: "the 18th Annual General Meeting of the Company was held today at 3.00 p.m. and all 
the resolutions as specified in the Notice calling the 18th Annual General Meeting including 
issue of Bonus shares in the ratio of 1:1, were passed unanimously".          Date: 2007-07-09

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the members at the 18th 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Company held on July 06, 2007, have passed all the 
resolutions as specified in the Notice including Bonus shares in the ratio of 1:1.           Date: 
2007-07-07
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of the 
Notice of Annual General Meeting of the members of the Company scheduled to be held on July 
06, 2007. A copy of the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-06-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that : "Mr. Arun 
Jain, an original promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management 
of the Company has sold 13,100 shares, 0.08% of the paid up share capital of the Company, 
during the week ended June 22, 2007. His post-transaction shareholding in the Company is 
309,537 shares (1.92% of the paid up share capital of the Company)".          Date: 2007-06-29

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Company and Oracle 
on June 28, 2007 has announced that NDB Bank of Sri Lanka, one of the largest private sector 
commercial banks in Sri Lanka has selected the Company's flagship product - FinnOne™ Retail 
Suite (*No. 1 Best Selling Retail Lending Software globally) on the Oracle Database and Oracle 
Fusion Middleware. NDB Bank will implement Oracle technology - based FinnOne™ Customer 
Acquisition System (CAS), FinnOne™ Lending and FinnOne™ Collections across its 32 branches 
in the country. NDB Bank is a comprehensive financial powerhouse, serving both retail and 
corporate banking needs of customers. It has played a catalytic role in shaping project-based 
finance in the country, financing over 6,000 projects in all stages of growth, in virtually every 
economic sector, and building up a large and representative customer base through a network 
of branches around the island. With a focus on increasing customer base and intensifying 
competition in the retail banking industry in Sri Lanka, it became imperative for NDB Bank to 
revamp its retail offerings with a world-class solution that will enable the bank to reduce lime to 
market and offer attractive products in the retail space. They were looking at a one-stop shop 
solution catering to Housing loans, Consumer Financing and Leasing business that would 
complement their existing core banking solution. FinnOne™ Retail Lending Suite: A perfect fit 
FinnOne™ Retail proved to be the best fit for the Bank's requirement. FinnOne™ Retail will help 
NDB Bank gain increased efficiency in their operations, resulting in easy inter-operability across 
branches and developing efficient workflow systems in their lending business. While FinnOne™ 
CAS will allow NDB Bank to augment their acquisition in housing, consumer financing and 
leasing business; FinnOne™ Lending will enable NDB Bank for better operational and decision-
making support for the asset side business lines. FinnOne™ TM Collection - the delinquency 
management master will allow the bank to track their NPA's and delinquent customers. 
FinnOne™ Retail will help NDB Bank to provide a single face to its customers across business 
lines and channels, grow revenue organically, improve operating efficiency, and ensure 
regulatory compliance. FinnOne™ Retail Suite runs on Oracle Database 10g and Oracle 
Application Server 10g, a component of Oracle Fusion Middleware. This enables NDB Bank to 
increase its capacity for growth and gain greater insight into its businesses, without significant 
financial or resource commitments. This is possible through the use of Service-Oriented 
Applications and standards-based business processes.           Date: 2007-06-28

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated June 28, 2007, titled "NDB Bank of Sri Lanka selects Oracle-based FinnOne (TM) 
Retail". The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-06-28

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Register of Members & 
Share Transfer Books of the Company will remain closed from June 30, 2007 to July 06, 2007 
(both days inclusive) for the purpose of 18th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Company to 
be held on July 06, 2007.           Date: 2007-05-29
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Annual 
General Meeting of the Company will be held on July 06, 2007. Further, the Register of 
Members and Share Transfer Register shall remain close during the period June 30, 2007 to 
July 6, 2007 (both day inclusive) for the purpose of Annual General Meeting of the 
Company.          Date: 2007-05-29

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated May 15, 2007, titled "L&T Finance Limited selects Nucleus' winning solution". A 
copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-05-15

   
Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that investors can register their 
complaints on the Email ID investorrelations@nucleussoftware.com           Date: 2007-05-12

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of the 
disclosures received by the Directors of the Company as on March 31, 2007. The details of the 
same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > 
Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-05-11

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on April 30, 2007, inter alia, has recommended issue of Bonus 
Shares in 1:1 ratio i.e. one equity share for each equity share held for the consideration and 
approval of the members in the forthcoming Annual General Meeting.           Date: 2007-04-30

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated April 30th, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software reports for Q4 and year ending March 
2007 Revenues in FY 07 increase 49.4% over FY 06 Announces 1:1 Bonus". The copy of the 
press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-04-30

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors at their meeting held on April 30, 2007 has recommended issue of Bonus Shares in 
1:1 ratio i:e one equity share for each equity share held for the consideration and approval of 
the members in the forthcoming Annual General Meeting.          Date: 2007-04-30

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on March 30, 2007, has allotted 44,000 equity shares of Rs 
10/- each to the option grantees, pursuant to exercise of the options grants to the eligible 
employees of the Company and its Subsidiary Companies under the Employee Stock Options 
Scheme (2002) and Employee Stock Option Scheme (1999). Consequent to the above 
allotment, the paid up capital of the Company shall be 16,160,312 equity shares of Rs 10/- 
each aggregating to Rs 161,603,120/-.           Date: 2007-04-05

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors of the Company at its meeting held on March 30, 2007 has allotted 44,000 equity 
shares of Rs. 10/- each to the option grantees, pursuant to exercise of the options granted to 
the eligible employees of the Company and its Subsidiary Companies under the Employee Stock 
Option Scheme (2002) and Employee Stock Option Scheme (1999). Consequent to the above 
allotment, the paid up capital of the Company shall be 16,160,312 equity shares of Rs. 10/- 
each aggregating to Rs. 161,603,120/-.          Date: 2007-04-02
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that "Investors 
can register their complaints on the Email ID investorrelations@nucleussoftware.
com".          Date: 2007-03-22

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the BODs of 
the Company in their meeting held on the March 13, 2007, have declared Interim Dividend of 
Rs.3.50/- per share for the FY ended March 31, 2007.          Date: 2007-03-14

   
Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on March 13, 2007 has declared an Interim Dividend of Rs 
3.50/- per share for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2007.           Date: 2007-03-14

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on March 13, 2007 has announced its deal with 
Mashreq Bank, UAE's largest private bank, for its flagship product FinnOne™ Finance Against 
Securities (FAS). The solution has been implemented across the bank's 46 branches. This deal 
marks yet another win for the Company in the Middle East region. FinnOne™FAS 
implementation will help enhance the bank's turnaround time in approving loans against 
securities, determining and managing the credit limit for a customer. FinnOne™ Finance Against 
Securities (FAS) is a comprehensive solution that establishes credit lines to individuals and 
corporates against the pledging of financial securities like shares, debentures, units, etc. 
Objective of the product is to value the collateral security provided by the customer in order to 
determine credit worthiness. As market value of the security offered is very volatile in nature, 
the system conducts valuation on regular intervals. The bank implemented FinnOne™ solution 
across its 46 branches in the UAE region, in its endeavour to refurbish its lending operations. 
This implementation is seen as a strategic move by the bank to increase its market share 
significantly in the lending market. Commenting on the announcement, Vishnu R Dusad, CEO & 
MD, of the Company said, "We are happy to be associated with Mashreq Bank and this 
partnership marks yet another client win in the Middle East region. The bank has chosen our 
solution because of our track record and our domain understanding of the industry. We are 
confident that our solution will help them achieve their overall business goals." The Company's 
flagship product FinnOne™ is the "No. 1 Best Selling Retail Lending Software" globally. (IBS 
Publishing for the year 2006). With over 141 clients across the globe the Company is a fast - 
growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East and 
Africa. The Company, today commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking space 
with a client base comprising most leading banks in India. Experiencing exponential growth in 
the retail banking scenario, the Company is focused to deliver strong technology offerings, 
enabling financial institutions to meet the demands of the dynamic business world.           Date: 
2007-03-13

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that " Mr. Arun 
Jain, an original promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management 
of the Company has sold 22,146 shares, 0.14% of the paid up share capital of the Company, 
during the week ended February 23, 2007. His post-transaction shareholding in the Company is 
327,637 shares (2.03% of the paid up share capital of the Company)".          Date: 2007-03-08

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that March 22, 2007 has been 
fixed as the Record Date for the purpose of payment of interim divined. Further the Company 
has informed that, the Interim Dividend declared, if any, shall be payable on March 29, 2007. 
          Date: 2007-03-08

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that "Mr. Arun 
Jain, an original promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management 
of the Company has sold 5,000 shares, 0.03% of the paid up share capital of the Company, 
during the week ended March 02, 2007. His post-transaction shareholding in the Company is 
322,637 shares (2.00% of the paid up share capital of the Company)".          Date: 2007-03-08
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd, on March 07, 2007, has announced that its 
flagship product FinnOne™, with a customer base comprising leading names the banking and 
financial services industry across the globe, has been recognized as the "No. 1 Best Selling 
Retail lending Software" by IBS Publishing for the year 2006. IBS publishing, UK based financial 
consultant catering to banks, their advisors and other financial institutions is an independent 
research and publishing house dedicated to wholesale, retail and private banking systems 
market. The IBS Sales League Table is compiled on a worldwide survey of sales of banking 
solutions to new named banking wins in the calendar year, a stock-take of who is choosing 
what in the core systems market. During the survey that independently tracks the financial 
product marketplace, FinnOne™ was ranked the best in the lending category. The Company 
emerged a winner defining its retail lending leadership position in the retail banking industry. 
FinnOne™ retail solution is known for its capability to automate and manage the complete 
application processing flow for Retail and Corporate Financing as well as credit cards, allowing 
banks and non-banking companies to integrate the different touch-paints in their supply chain 
for acquisition prospecting and pre disbursal processing. The solution ensures anytime, 
anywhere access, ensuring ease in operation and instant information availability to the financial 
institution on credit card transactions. The solution also allows seamless integration between 
branch / regional offices and the central processing department of the institution. Commenting 
on the win, Vishnu Dusad, CEO & MD of the Company said, "We are proud to see our flagship 
product FinnOne™ recognized as the "No 1 Best Selling Retail Lending Software" globally. The 
focus on specialized solutions give reliability of growth along with sustained quality of the 
solutions delivered. This recognition will only propel us to continue our quest to take technology 
to the next level and our commitment to offer our customers across the globe a distinct 
business advantage." The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ has over 141 clients 
across the globe. It is a fast - growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning 
APAC, Europe Middle East and Africa. The Company, on March 07, 2007, commands leadership 
position in the domestic retail banking space with a client base comprising most leading banks 
in India. Experiencing exponential growth in the retail banking scenario, the Company is 
focused to deliver strong technology offerings, enabling financial institutions to meet the 
demands of the dynamic business world.           Date: 2007-03-08

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated March 07, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software's Flagship Product FinnOne (TM) 
Globally Ranked No.1 Best Selling Retail Lending Software". The copy of the press release shall 
be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-03-07

   
Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that a meeting of the Board of 
Directors of the Company will be held on March 13, 2007, inter alia, to consider the payment of 
interim dividend on equity shares of the Company.           Date: 2007-03-06

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on February 21, 2007 has announced that Dubai 
Islamic Bank, world's first fully-fledged Islamic bank has selected the Company's flagship 
product FinnOne™ CAS to be implemented across 40 branches of the bank by end of 2007. The 
FinnOne™ CAS will allow for anytime, anywhere access, ensuring ease in operation and instant 
information availability to the financial institution. This win marks the Company's foray into the 
Islamic Banking industry. The Company has successfully consolidated its position, as a 
technology leader in the Japanese, Middle East, Africa and South East Asian markets and with 
the latest initiative will now prove its mettle in the UAE. Islamic banking is one of the world's 
fastest-growing economic sectors, comprising close on 300 institutions responsible for assets 
estimated at more than $400 billion. With the Company, bank will gain the advantage of 
enhancing its operations, resulting in easy inter-operability across branches and developing 
efficient workflow systems in its Consumer Financing business. "We are delighted to strengthen 
our relationship with Dubai Islamic Bank and are confident that we will enable the bank to 
establish new milestones in the UAE banking industry" comments Vishnu R Dusad, CEO & MD, 
the Company, "It's because of our sharp focus on unique markets and deep domain expertise 
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that we have attained a leadership position in Middle East. We look forward to continuing our 
relationship with the bank and supporting them with our technology to maintain and consolidate 
their growth." The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ today has over 134 clients 
across the globe. It is a fast - growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning 
APAC, Europe, Middle East, Africa, and America. The Company, today, commands leadership 
position in the domestic retail banking space with clients base comprising most leading banks in 
India.           Date: 2007-02-21

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated February 21, 2007, titled "Dubai Islamic Bank selects Nucleus Software's flagship 
product FinnOne(TM) to manage its Retail Operations". The details of the press release shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-02-21

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on February 19, 2007 has announced that United 
Bank for Africa Plc (UBA) Nigeria, the largest financial institution in Nigeria has selected the 
Company's flagship solution - FinnOne™ CAS, Lending & Collections Suite. This win establishes 
the Company's presence in the African banking industry, being the second order from Nigeria in 
less than a year. With this implementation, UBA will overhaul its entire credit & loan operations 
across the country. UBA Plc, with a network of over 500 Branches, emerged as the first 
successful corporate combination in the history of Nigerian banking. It is the first Nigerian Bank 
with a Balance Sheet in excess of the One Trillion-Naira mark as well as the only African Bank 
to have a Branch in New York. FinnOne™ is an integrated suite of applications designed to 
support the whole spectrum of business offerings of Banks and Financial Institutions. FinnOne™ 
CAS automates and manages the complete application processing flow for Retail / Corporate 
Financing as well as Credit Cards, allowing banks to integrate different touch-points in their 
supply chain for acquisition, prospecting and pre-disbursal processing. FinnOne™ Lending is 
built with the objective of providing operational and decision-making support to all the asset 
side business lines. The product also assists in introducing new product offerings and tailor 
made schemes, reducing time-to-market and automating processes providing a distinguishing 
factor within the retail loan space. FinnOne™ Collections manages the entire co and focuses on 
tracking and managing delinquent customers. This enables organizations to effectively minimize 
delinquencies through a series of proactive actions and tighter supervision. It is a unique 
platform that comes loaded with add-on modules, supporting any phase of distressed 
receivables lifecycle and enabling powerful recovery management. Commenting on the win 
Vishnu Dusad, CEO and MD, of the Company stated, "Our successful track record of FinnOne™ 
implementations across the globe stands testimony to our vision and mission of being a leading 
global player in the Banking and Financial industry. United Bank for Africa Plc (UBA), Nigeria is 
the largest financial services institution in Nigeria and this order shows our commitment to the 
market." The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ today has over 134 clients across 
the globe. It is a fast - growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning APAC, 
Europe, Middle East, Africa, and America. The Company, today, commands leadership position 
in the domestic retail banking space with clients spanning among most leading banks in India. 
          Date: 2007-02-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated February 19,2007, titled "Nucleus Software forays further into the African region 
- Wins contract to implement its FinnOne™ product at United Bank for Africa Plc (UBA)". A copy 
of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-02-19
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated February 09, 2007, titled "Development Credit Bank chooses Nucleus Software 
as its technology partner." The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE 
website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the 
Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-02-09

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on February 09, 2007 has announced that 
Development Credit Bank Ltd (DCB) has selected the Company's FinnOne for its retail banking 
operations. This solution will be implemented across all of DCB's 72 branches nation-wide. 
DCB's adoption of FinnOne™ indicates the Bank's move towards ramping up its loan origination, 
loan management and collections operations within the retail-banking sector. With this 
implementation, DCB plans to streamline its retail assets division by ensuring anytime, 
anywhere access, and ease in operations and instant information for its sales, credit and 
operations teams. FinnOne™ suite of products assists in introducing new product offerings and 
tailor made schemes thereby reducing time-to-market and automating processes. The solution 
further automates and manages the complete application processing flow for Retail Financing, 
allowing banks to integrate different touch-points in their supply chain enabling efficient, timely 
services to customers. "Retail banks are evolving to keep pace with the charging financial 
services scenario. Strong technology offerings remain critical not only to customer acquisition 
and retention but also to global competitiveness. We are pleased to be partnering DCB in 
successfully enhancing their retail operations and customer satisfaction." stated Vishnu Dusad, 
CEO, of the Company. The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ today has over 134 
clients across the globe. It is a fast-growing player with a leadership position in regions 
spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East, Africa, and America. The Company today, commands 
leadership position in the domestic retail banking space with clients spanning among most 
leading banks in India.           Date: 2007-02-09

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that "after 
considering the future infrastructure requirements of the Company, the Board of Directors of 
the Company have approved commencement of construction of the third facility at its existing 
Noida Campus. The new development center will seat additional 800+ additional personnel and 
is expected to be ready by March 31, 2008. The same was approved at their meeting held on 
January 21, 2007".          Date: 2007-01-23

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated January 22, 2007, titled "Nucleus Software Revenues for Q3 up by 50.21%". A 
copy of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2007-01-22

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on January 19, 2007 has announced that the 
Company have been awarded a contract from ACOM CO. Ltd, a leading consumer finance 
Company in Japan to implement FinnOne™ and PowerCARD offshore development services to 
be offered from India. New technology at ACOM is expected to be live by sometime in 2009 
followed by supporting the same from India which is separate from this deal and follow when 
new technology will be live. ACOM selected the Company's flagship product FinnOne™ for 
refurbishing their loans, guarantee, and credit card business. The scope of the deal covers end-
to-end IT transformation of ACOM consumer finance operations across its branches and 
networks. Winning the biggest order ever for the Company this deal strengthens the Company's 
position as a leading global player offering path-breaking technology for the Banking & Finance 
segment. This win also establishes the Company as one the few Indian players offering IT 
expertise to the banking giants across boundaries. ACOM views the alliance with the Company 
as strategic opportunity to construct new computer system, promote offshore development 
which helps attain drastic reduction of system development, maintenance & running cost. 
Introduction of FinnOne™ will help ACOM in restructuring general ledger, operation and 
connection system, which supports loan, credit card and guarantee businesses. It will also 
enable improved expandability and flexibility. Overall it provides ACOM an opportunity to 
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   overhaul their traditional IT framework an edge in the market and over their competitors. 
FinnOne™ retail solution automates and manages the complete application processing flow for 
Retail / Corporate Financing as well as credit cards, allowing banks and non-banking Companies 
to integrate the different touch-points in their supply chain for acquisition prospecting and pre-
disbursal processing. The solution ensures anytime, anywhere access, ensuring ease in 
operation and instant information availability to the financial institution on credit card 
transactions. The solution also allows seamless integration between branch / regional offices 
and the central processing department of the institution. "This is amongst the largest win by 
any Indian product software Company and Nucleus is honored to have won it. This win is an 
indication of the potential and passion of Nucleus in creating groundbreaking banking and non 
banking financial products and solutions. It is an endorsement of the keen understanding of 
banking and non banking industry that has led Nucleus Software in winning the most coveted 
deals across the globe. We are happy to be partnering with ACOM in their journey towards 
business excellence and superior customer service." Says Vishnu Dusad, CEO & Managing 
Director of the Company. The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ today has over 134 
clients across the globe and commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking and 
financial space with clients spanning among most leading banks and non banking institutions in 
India.           Date: 2007-01-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated January 19,2007, titled "ACOM Japanese Leading Consumer Finance Company 
awards a contract to Nucleus Software". The details of the press release shall be available on 
the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and 
on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-01-19

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that YES Bank has announced 
the selection of FinnOne™ Leading Product Suite (Loan Origination, Loan Management and 
Collections Suite), a flagship solution of the Company, to offer value added Retail and Small 
Business Lending Product Offerings to customers. FinnOne™ Solution is an integrated suite of 
applications designed to support business offerings of Banks and Financial Solutions Companies. 
This solution will be implemented initially across all 24 branches of YES Bank in the country. 
YES Bank has been successful in implementing state-of-the-art, high-powered technology 
systems that has been able to deliver a complete Banking platform to its customers. FinnOne™ 
Solution will enable YES Bank to streamline its sales team to ensure a quicker turn around time 
and effective resource management. This solution will allow the Bank to automate and manage 
the complete application process flow for any finance instrument such as personal loans, 
business installment loans, loans against property, housing loans, auto loans, credit cards and 
other services. Speaking on the occasion, Mr. Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director, the Company 
said, "We are proud to be associated with YES Bank, and are eager to partner with them in 
their retail lending business. We are confident that we will be able to exceed expectations with 
our commitment and focus to provide world class product and services to our clients." 
FinnOne™ will be an effective tool for YES Bank in launching the Retail Lending Business. 
          Date: 2007-01-09

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated January 08, 2007, titled "YES BANK Opts for FinnOne (TM) Solution from Nucleus 
Software". The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2007-01-08

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that: "Mr.Arun 
Jain, an original promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management 
of the Company has sold 4,000 shares, 0.02% of the paid up share capital of the Company, 
during the week ended December 22 ,2006. His post-transaction shareholding in the Company 
is 353,283 shares (2.19% of the paid up share capital of the Company)".          Date: 2006-12-
29
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on December 19, 2006, granted 
options to the Employees of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme under the following 
terms and conditions: Total Options granted : 4,860 Ordinary shares covered by options : 
4,860 Equity Shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price : Rs 568/- per option Vesting Period: Dec 
20, 2007 - 10% Dec 20, 2008 - 20% Dec 20, 2009 - 30% Dec 20, 2010 - 40% Exercise Period 
- Anytime within 2 years of vesting (maximum period) and shall lapse if not exercised within 
such period.           Date: 2006-12-21

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that " "the 
Compensation Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on December 19,2006 
granted options to the Employees of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme under the 
following terms and conditions: ESOP 2006 :- Total options granted - 4,860; Ordinary shares 
covered by options - 4,860 Equity Shares of Rs.10/- each; Exercise Price - Rs.568/- per option; 
Vesting period - DEC 20, 2007- 10%; DEC 20, 2008 - 20%; DEC 20, 2009- 30%; DEC 20, 2010 
- 40%. Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the 
option and shall lapse if not exercised within such period".          Date: 2006-12-21

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on December 08, 2006 granted options 
to the Employees of the Company and its Subsidiaries under ESOP (2002) & ESOP (2006) 
schemes under the following terms & conditions: Total Options granted - ESOP-2002: 105,500; 
ESOP-2006: 128,000 Ordinary shares covered by options - ESOP-2002: 105,500 Equity Shares 
of Rs 10/- each; ESOP-2002: 128,000 Equity Shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price - ESOP-
2002: Rs 379/- per option; ESOP-2006: Rs 505/- per option Vesting Period: Dec 10, 2007 - 
10% (ESOP-2002); 10% (ESOP-2006) Dec 10, 2008 - 20% (ESOP-2002); 20% (ESOP-2006) 
Dec 10, 2009 - 70% (ESOP-2002); 30% (ESOP-2006) Dec 10, 2010 - NA (ESOP-2002); 40% 
(ESOP-2006) Exercise Period - Anytime within 2 years of vesting (maximum period). 
          Date: 2006-12-08

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that: "Mr.Arun 
Jain, an original promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management 
of the Company has sold 5,600 shares, 0.03% of the paid up share capital of the Company, 
during the week ended November 17,2006. His post-transaction shareholding in the Company 
is 357,283 shares (2.22% of the paid up share capital of the Company)".          Date: 2006-11-
25

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchanges a copy of the 
Transcript of Investor Conference Call for Q2 earnings held on October 30, 2006. The details of 
the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates 
> Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
announcements).          Date: 2006-11-14

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Company, has received three product orders totalling to USD 2.35 million during the month of 
October 2006. The orders are for the Company's FinnOne (TM) Products. Two orders are from 
Africa and the third is from a leading non-banking financial Company in India.          Date: 
2006-10-31

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Company has received 
three product orders totaling to USD 2.35 million during the month of October 2006. The orders 
are for the Company's FinnOne™ Products. Two orders are from Africa and the third is from a 
leading non-banking financial Company in India.           Date: 2006-10-31
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated October 30, 2006, titled "Nucleus Software revenues for Q2 up by 54.22%". The 
details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2006-10-30

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE about the following: Business 
Expansion: - FinnOne™ lending today covering almost 70% of the incremental Retail Business 
in India is being adopted by leading global financial institutions for their retail banking solutions 
too. - The Company will be providing technology solution for 10 new customers added during 
the quarter. - The Company reiterated its position for providing world-Class position with 6 
orders for its Products. - The Company, during the quarter, also consolidated its leadership 
position with significant wins in Africa and the Middle East regions. - The Company concluded 
this quarter with a multi-country order win with one of the most prominent international Bank, 
to implement Nucleus cash@will product. New Client Orders: During the quarter, the group 
added 10 new clients to its current portfolio, taking the total number to 134. The Company 
reinforced its leadership position in the retail banking space with a significant order win one of 
the largest retail banks in UAE. Other product wins include orders from a leading bank in Africa 
and two client acquisitions in the Middle East region in the lending and loan management 
solutions space. The Company has also made fresh inroad in the SAARC region with two client 
wins, for the Company's Software's flagship product, FinnOne™. "We are witnessing an 
increased demand for our loan management and collections solutions by various financial 
institutions across the world. Being a specialist provider in these solutions, we are in a position 
to leverage our rich experience and deliver consistent customer experience and in turn scale up 
operations" said Mr Vishnu R Dusad, Managing Director of the Company. Growth Strategy: The 
Company's overall strategy will be to aggressively target unconventional markets like Middle 
East, SAARC, South East Asian and Africa to not only consolidate our relationship, but also 
penetrate deeper into these markets. Banks in these markets are revamping their technology 
infrastructure rapidly, and the Company is strongly positioned to held them revamp their 
operations to be at par with global conglomerates. The Company's broad objective this financial 
year is to position itself to meet future challenges and at the same time address its customer 
needs.           Date: 2006-10-30

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on October 21,2006 
granted options to the Non-Executive Directors of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme 
under the following terms and conditions: ESOP 2006 :- Total options granted - 155,000; 
Ordinary shares covered by options - 155,000 Equity Shares of Rs.10/- each; Exercise Price - 
Rs.455/- per option; Vesting period - 1 year. The Exercise of options is permitted upto a 
maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within 
such period. The grants have been made as per terms and conditions mentioned in the 
respective schemes.          Date: 2006-10-26

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on October 21, 2006 granted options to 
the Non-Executive Directors of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme under the following 
terms & conditions: Total Options granted : 155,000 Ordinary shares covered by options- 
155,000 Equity Shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price - Rs 455/- per option Vesting Period - 1 
year Exercise Period - Anytime within 2 years of vesting The grants have been made as per 
terms and conditions mentioned in the respective Schemes.           Date: 2006-10-26

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has received continuous disclosure from Mr. R. P. Singh, President and Head, Global Delivery 
and a relative of Director that he has sold 2,712 shares since the last disclosure made and 
hence his shareholding in the Company as on September 08, 2006 is 188,514 shares 
(1.17%)          Date: 2006-09-13
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated September 13 2006, titled "Lippo Bank partners with Nucleus Software to 
overhaul its lending operations". The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE 
website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the 
Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2006-09-13

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on September 13, 2006 has announced winning a 
contract with Lippo Bank, Indonesia. Lippo Bank is one of the largest private sector banks in 
Indonesia. The Company will be implementing its FinnOne™ LOS, FinnOne™ Collections & 
Recovery Management System solutions across the bank's 396 branches. Currently the bank 
provides a "one-stop" banking services, in retail, consumer and commercial segments, 
international products and attractive investment instruments for its individual and corporate 
customers with the total of more than 2.9 million accounts. Unsecured & Secured Lending 
Division Risk, Collections & Recovery Division. With the Company, the bank will gain the 
advantage of enhancing their operations, resulting in easy inter-operability across branches and 
developing efficient workflow systems in their lending business. FinnOne™ LOS automates and 
manages the complete application processing flow of any retail finance instrument be it auto 
loans, personal loans, home loans, credit cards or even services related applications. FinnOne™ 
Collections system manages the entire collections and focuses on tracking and managing 
delinquent customers helping organisations in minimizing delinquencies through a series of 
proactive actions and higher supervision. A unique platform that comes loaded with add-on 
modules, supporting any phase of distressed receivable lifecycle and enabling powerful recovery 
management. Commenting on the win, Vishnu R Dusad, Managing Director, the Company said, 
"We have had a very strong presence in the South East Asian market for a long time now. Our 
continual effort at providing world-class tailored solutions to our clients has helped us earn the 
confidence of most major banking institutions in the market. This win is just another step in 
reiterating our leadership position in the South East Asian region". The Company with its 
flagship product FinnOne™ today has over 124 clients across the globe. It is a fact growing 
player with a leadership position in regions spanning APAC Europe, Middle East, Africa, and 
America. The Company, today, commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking 
space with client spanning among most leading banks in India.           Date: 2006-09-13

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on August 10, 2006 granted options to 
an employee of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme under the following terms & 
conditions: Total Options granted : 2000 Ordinary shares covered by options- 2000 Equity 
Shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price - Rs 368/- per option Vesting Period - 1 year from the 
date of grant Exercise Period - Anytime within 2 years of vesting The grants have been made as 
per terms and conditions mentioned in the Scheme.           Date: 2006-08-17

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
compensation Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on August 10,2006 
granted options to an employee of the Company under ESOP (2006) scheme under the 
following terms and conditions: Total options granted – 2,000; Ordinary shares covered by 
options – 2,000 Equity Shares of Rs. 10/- each; Exercise Price – Rs.368/- per option; Vesting 
Period – 1 year from the date of grant; Exercise Period – Anytime within 2 yrs. of vesting. 
Further, the grants have been made as per terms and conditions mentioned in the 
Scheme.          Date: 2006-08-16
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd on August 03, 2006 has announced that First 
Bank of Nigeria (FBN), one of the largest banks in Africa, selected the Company's flagship 
solution - FinnOne™ CAS, Lending & Collections Suite. This solution will be implemented across 
350 branches in the West African region. This win marks the Company's entry into the African 
banking industry. With this implementation, First Bank will overhaul its entire credit & loan 
operations across the country. FinnOne™ is an integrated suite of applications designed to 
support the whole spectrum of business offerings of Banks and Financial Solutions Companies. 
FinnOne™ CAS automates and manages the complete application processing flow for Retails / 
Corporate Financing as well as Cards, allowing banks to integrate the different touch-points in 
their supply chain for acquisition prospecting and pre-disbursal processing. FinnOne™ Lending, 
a software module of the FinnOne™ suite, is built with the objective of providing operational 
and decision-making support to all the asset side business lines. The product also assists in 
introducing new product offerings and tailor made schemes, reducing time-to-market and 
automating processes so as to provide a distinguishing factor within the retail loan space. 
FinnOne™ Collections system manages the entire collections and focuses on tracking and 
managing delinquent customers. This enables organizations to effectively minimize 
delinquencies through a series of proactive actions and tighter supervision. It is a unique 
platform that comes loaded with add-on modules, supporting any phase of distressed 
receivables lifecycle and enabling powerful recovery management. "Our successful track record 
of FinnOne implementations across the globe stands testimony to our vision and mission of 
being a leading global player in the Banking and Financial industry. First Bank is the largest 
bank in Nigeria and this order stands testimony to our commitment to the market," stated 
Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director, of the Company. The Company with its flagship product 
FinnOne™ today has over 124 clients across the globe. It is a fast growing player with a 
leadership position in regions spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East, Africa, and America. The 
Company today, commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking space with clients 
spanning among most leading banks in India.           Date: 2006-08-03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated August 03,2006, titled "Nucleus Software forays into the African region - Wins 
contract to implement its FinnOne product at First Bank of Nigeria Plc". The details of the press 
release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > 
Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).          Date: 2006-08-03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on July 21, 2006 
granted options to the eligible employee of the Company under ESOP (2005) scheme. The 
numbers of options granted are 2000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted are 
2000 shares of Rs.10/- each. Exercise price is Rs.320/- per option. The vesting schedule of 
options granted is specified as below: (a) Date of Vesting - August 01, 2007 ; Options Vested - 
30%. (b) Date of Vesting - August 01, 2008 ; Options Vested - 30%. (c) Date of Vesting - 
August 01, 2009 ; Options Vested - 40%. Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum 
period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within such period. 
          Date: 2006-08-01

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors (CoD) at its meeting held on July 21, 2006, granted 
options to the eligible employed of the Company under ESOP (2005) scheme. The numbers of 
options granted are 2000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted are 2000 shares 
of Rs 10/- each. Exercise price is Rs 30/- per option. The vesting schedule of options granted is 
specified as below: Date of Vesting - August 01, 2007 Options vested - 30% Date of Vesting - 
August 01, 2008 Options vested - 30% Date of Vesting - August 01, 2009 Options vested - 
40% Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the 
option and shall lapse if not exercised within such period.           Date: 2006-08-01
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company has approved setting up of a branch office in Dubai, UAE to address business 
opportunities in Middle East.           Date: 2006-07-26

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors of the Company have approved setting up of a branch office in Dubai, UAE to address 
business opportunities in Middle East.          Date: 2006-07-26

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated July 24, 2006, titled "Nucleus Software Revenues for Q1 up by 51.52%". The 
details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).           Date: 2006-07-24

   
Source: NSE - Benchmark Asset Management Company Private Limited has informed the 
Exchange that the Net Asset Value (per unit) of LIQUIDBEES as on July 19, 2006 is 
Rs.1000.          Date: 2006-07-19

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the members at the Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) of the Company held on July 08, 2006, inter alia, have accorded to the 
following: 1. Adopted the Audited Balance Sheet as at March 31, 2006 and the Profit and Loss 
account for the year ended on that date together with the Reports of the Board of Directors and 
Auditors thereon. 2. Declaration of dividend at the rate of Rs 3.50/- per equity share (35% on 
equity share value of Rs 10/-) out of the current profits of the Company for the year ended 
March 31, 2006. 3. Re-appointment of Lt Gen T P Singh (Retd) and Mr Sanjiv Sarin, as 
Directors of the Company. 4. Re-appointment of M/s BSR & Co., Chartered Accountants, New 
Delhi as Auditors of the Company, to hold office until the conclusion of the next Annual General 
Meeting on remuneration, terms and conditions. 5. Re-appointment of Mr Vishnu R Dusad as 
Managing Director of the Company, not liable to retire by rotation under the Companies Act, for 
a period of five years with effect from January 01, 2007 on remuneration, terms and conditions. 
6. To create, issue, offer and allot 1,000,000 stock options convertible into 1,000,000 equity 
shares of Rs 10/- each and that these equity shares shall be issued and allotted to the 
permanent employees of the Company including Indian working Directors other than Promoter 
Directors under Employee Stock Option Scheme - 2006 on the terms and conditions, as per 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Employee Stock Option Scheme and Employee Stock 
Purchase Scheme) Guidelines, 1999. 7. To grant stock options to the eligible Directors of the 
Company which will not exceed 50,000 options under the scheme or under existing schemes, in 
any financial year and 250,000 stock options in aggregate. 8. To grant the options to any 
identified employee of the subsidiaries under Employee Stock Option Plan-2006, subject to the 
necessary provisions & approvals. 9. To keep the Register and Index of members of the 
Company, returns and copies of certificates and documents at the office of M/s Karvy Computer 
Share Pvt Ltd, New Delhi, the Registrar and Share Transfer agents of the Company. 10. To 
incorporate the modification as contained here-in below in the salient feature of ESOP Scheme - 
2002: "The maximum numbers of option granted to an employee shall be 50,000 under ESOP 
Scheme - 2002."           Date: 2006-07-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors of the Company at its meeting held on July 08,2006 has allotted 11,500 equity shares 
of Rs.10/- each to the option grantees, pursuant to exercise of the options granted to the 
eligible employees of the Company and its Subsidiary Companies under the Employee Stock 
Options Scheme-1999.          Date: 2006-07-10
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on July 08, 2006, has allotted 11,500 equity shares of Rs 10/- 
each to the option grantees, pursuant to exercise of the options granted to the eligible 
employees of the Company and its subsidiary Companies under the Employee Stock Options 
Scheme - 1999.           Date: 2006-07-10

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the AGM of 
the Company was held on July 08,2006 and all the resolutions as specified in the Notice calling 
the AGM were passed unanimously.          Date: 2006-07-10

   
Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the members at the 17th 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Company held on July 08, 2006, have unanimously 
passed all the resolutions as specified in the Notice.           Date: 2006-07-10

   

Source: NSE - Prudential ICICI Asset Management Company Limited has informed the 
Exchange that Prudential ICICI Mutual Fund has acquired 33,779 shares aggregating 0.21% of 
the total paid up capital of Nucleus Software Exports Limited on June 29, 2006. The mode of 
acquisition is through Secondary Market and the total shareholding of Prudential ICICI Mutual 
Fund under its various Schemes is as under :- (1) Prudential ICICI Balanced Fund total 
shareholding is 37,622 shares aggregating to 0.23% of the total paid up capital of Nucleus 
Software Exports Limited. (2) Prudential ICICI Services Industries Fund total shareholding is 
213,425 shares aggregating to 1.33% of the total paid up capital of Nucleus Software Exports 
Limited. (3) Prudential ICICI Emerging (Stocks Targeted At Returns) Fund total shareholding is 
403,377 shares aggregating to 2.50% of the total paid up capital of Nucleus Software Exports 
Limited. (4) Prudential ICICI Technology Fund total shareholding is 162,392 shares aggregating 
to 1.01% of the total paid up capital of Nucleus Software Exports Limited.          Date: 2006-07-
03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated June 30,2006, titled "Nucleus Software provides retail finance solution to 
Cholamandalam DBS - Nucleus reinforces leadership in the Indian lending market". The details 
of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).           Date: 2006-06-30

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced the implementation of its 
Customer Acquisition System (CAS), Lending and Collections Solution — FinnOne™ Suite - at 
Cholamandalam DBS Finance Ltd (Cholamandalam DBS), a financial services joint Venture 
between the Rs 73,000 million Murugappa Group and DBS Bank of Singapore. According to 
Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director, of the Company, "The solution e-enables the credit, back-
office and collections operations of Cholamandalam DBS, Some of the key features of FinnOne™ 
Include, the ability to ascertain the credit-worthiness of new customers, based on their past 
financial relationship with Cholamandalan DBS; integrated workflow that ensure standardized 
stage-by-stage process flows; status updates to the process owner for every stage of the 
process; and access to all users including Direct Selling Agents (DSAs) through a web portal 
Cholamandalan, DBS, along with its subsidiaries offers personal loans, automobile finance, 
corporate finance, mutual funds, and investment advisory and securities services. Vishnu Dusad 
said, "We are very excited and confident of our current position in the retail banking market 
and our recent wins stand as testimony to our leadership in this dynamic and fast-growth 
market. We look forward to a long-term business relationship with Cholamandalam DBS, aided 
by our deep understanding of the retail finance market". The Company and its flagship product 
FinnOne™ the "8th Highest Seller in Global Banking Back Office Systems" ( IBS Publishing 
London, 2005) has had over 200 successful implementations across the globe. With presence in 
regions spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East, Africa and America, the Company's client base 
includes leading names in the banking and financial services Industry.           Date: 2006-06-30
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that Mr. Arun 
Jain, a promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management of the 
Company has sold 70,952 shares aggregating to 0.44% of the paid up share capital of the 
Company, during the week ended June 23, 2006. His post-transaction shareholding in the 
Company is 362,883 shares (2.25% of the paid up share capital of the Company).          Date: 
2006-06-27

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that Mr. Arun 
Jain, a promoter of the Company, who is no longer associated with the management of the 
Company has sold 46,645 shares aggregating to 0.29% of the paid up share capital of the 
Company, during the week ended June 16, 2006. His post-transaction shareholding in the 
Company is 433,835 shares (2.69% of the paid up share capital of the Company).          Date: 
2006-06-21

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that Rural Bank of Makati, Inc, 
(RBMI), one of the largest rural banks in Philippines, selected the Company's FinnOne Core 
Banking Suite that will provide a comprehensive, flexible and secured automated solution. This 
solution is specifically designed to address the operational and MIS needs of departments 
across the bank. The Bank's technology investments includes Core Banking System, Branch 
Computerization, Disaster Recovery Set-up as well as a comprehensive Security System. This 
investment will enable RBMI to strategically expand their business lines and manage the growth 
effectively across their network of branches nationwide. As one on the biggest rural banks in 
the Philippines, RBMI has been achieving phenomenal growth with a 140% increase in its 2005 
total assets of P4.020 billion compared to the previous year. FinnOne Core Banking Suite on 
IBM's powerful pSeries platform. It is an integrated suite of applications designed to support the 
typical Business offerings of Banks and Financial Solutions Companies. The Company's 
exceptional track record and comprehensive portfolio of offerings can potentially transform any 
banking institution's operations, enabling them to provide unparalleled service to customers. 
Putting all the systems together is IBM's Partner, Questronix Corporation (QNX). A veteran in 
the systems integration business, QNX provides best of breed solutions running on powerful 
IBM platforms with a track record of delivering successful projects and expertise in the financial 
services. "We are delighted that Rural Bank of Makati has chosen Nucleus as their partner to 
help them in their expansion initiatives and strengthen their operations. It is our constant 
endeavor at Nucleus to continually enhance and improvise our products and add great value to 
our customers globally", stated Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director of the Company. The 
Company with its flagship product FinnOne TM has over 124 clients across the globe. It is a fast 
growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East, Africa 
and America. The Company, commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking space 
with clients spanning among most leading banks in India.           Date: 2006-06-16

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated, June 07, 2006, titled "Indiabulls selects Nucleus Software to power its national 
lending operations". The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website 
(http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet 
Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2006-06-07
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that Indiabulls Housing Finance 
Ltd a leading financial services provider, has selected the Company to implement its flagship 
solution - FinnOne™ CAS, Lending & Collections suite. This suite will be implemented across 
200 branches across India. The Company will power its entire lending services division which 
encompasses automobile loans, mortgage and personal loans with the FinnOne Suite™ over the 
next one year. FinnOne™ is an integrated suite of applications designed to support the whole 
spectrum of business offerings of Banks and Financial Solutions companies. FinnOne™ CAS 
automates and manages the complete application processing flow for Retails / Corporate 
Financing as well as Cards, allowing banks to integrate the different touch points in their supply 
chain for acquisition prospecting and pre-disbursal processing. FinnOne™ Lending, a software 
module of the FinnOne™ suite is built with the objective of providing operational and decision-
making support to all the asset side business lines. The product also assists in introducing new 
product offerings and tailor made schemes, reducing time-to-market and automating processes 
so as to provide a distinguishing Factor within the retail loan space. FinnOne™ Collections 
system manages the entire collections and focuses on tracking and managing delinquent 
customers. This enables organizations to effectively minimize delinquencies through a series of 
proactive actions and tighter supervision. It is a unique platform that comes loaded with add-on 
modules, supporting any phase of distressed receivables lifecycle and enabling powerful 
recovery management. Announcing this win, Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director of the Company, 
said. "We are honoured and privileged to partner with Indiabulls. in this strategic initiative to 
deploy FinnOne™ across their national operations. Nucleus Software views this as a strategic 
partnership and is committed to closely support Indiabulls and deliver beyond its expectations". 
The Company with its flagship product FinnOne™ has over 124 clients across the globe. It is a 
fast - growing player with a leadership position in regions spanning APAC, Europe, Middle East, 
Africa, and America. The Company commands leadership position in the domestic retail banking 
space with clients spanning among most leading banks in India.           Date: 2006-06-07

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on May 27, 2006 
granted options to the eligible employees of the Company under ESOP (2002) scheme. The 
numbers of options granted are 34,000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted are 
34,000 shares of Rs. 10/- each Exercise price is Rs. 250/- per option. The vesting schedule of 
options granted is specified as below: (a) Date of Vesting - June 01, 2007 ; Options Vested - 
30% (b) Date of Vesting - June 01, 2008 ; Options Vested - 30% (c) Date of Vesting - June 01, 
2009 ; Options Vested - 40%. Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 
years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised with such period.          Date: 
2006-05-30

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on May 27, 2006, has 
granted options to the eligible employees of the Company under ESOP (2002) scheme. The 
numbers of options granted are 34,000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted are 
34,000 shares of Rs 10/- each. Exercise price is Rs 250/- per option. The vesting schedule of 
options granted is specified is below: Date of Vesting Options vested June 01, 2007 30% June 
01, 2008 30% June 01, 2009 40% Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 
years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within such period. 
          Date: 2006-05-30

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated, May 19, 2006, titled "AmBank Selects Nucleus' Solution to revamp its Cash 
Management Operations". The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website 
(http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet 
Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2006-05-19
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that AmBank has selected its Cash 
Management banking solutions to empower its product "AmBiz-CashPro". This implementation 
enables AmBank to enhance its products efficiency and reduce costs of business customers in 
their day-to-day routine cash management tasks. The implementation will cover the entire 
spectrum of activities for the bank which includes receivables management payables 
management, liquidity management and corporate internet banking. The bank will now be able 
to enhance their current cash management product "Am-Biz CashPro" to compete with foreign 
banks operating in Malaysia with the broad coverage of AmBank's nationwide branch network. 
The Cash management system will also held AmBank improve its revenue, maximize profits, 
minimize cost, and establish efficient management systems to assist and accelerate growth. 
Commenting on the latest win, Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director of the Company, said, "This 
implementation reiterates our leadership in the South East Asian market and also showcases 
trust that our clients place in our solutions. Our differentiation of being focused banking 
solutions provider makes us the premium choice from customers across the banking & financial 
industry.           Date: 2006-05-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of the 
Annual disclosures received by the Directors of the company as on March 31, 2006. The details 
of the same are available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under Corporates > 
Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2006-05-15

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Register of Members & 
Share Transfer Books of the Company will remain closed from July 01, 2006 to July 08, 2006 
(both days inclusive) for the purpose of payment of Dividend for the year ended March 31, 
2006 & Annual General Meeting of the Company.           Date: 2006-05-04

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Annual 
General Meeting of the Company will be held on July 08, 2006 and the Register of Members and 
Share Transfer Register shall remain close during the period July 01 to July 08, 2006 (both days 
inclusive) for the purpose of payment of dividend for the year ended March 31, 2006, if 
approved by the shareholders in the above mentioned Annual General Meeting of the 
Company.          Date: 2006-05-03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Annual 
General Meeting of the Company will be held on July 08, 2006 and the Register of Members and 
Share Transfer Register shall remain close during the period July 01 to July 08, 2006 (both days 
inclusive) for the purpose of payment of dividend for the year ended March 31, 2006, if 
approved by the shareholders in the above mentioned Annual General Meeting of the 
Company.          Date: 2006-05-03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Commitee of the Board of Directors at its meetings held on May 01, 2006 
granted options to the Non-Executive Directors of the Company under ESOP (1999) and ESOP 
(2002) schemes under the following terms and conditions: (1) ESOP-1999 Total options 
granted - 9000. Ordinary Shares covered by options - 9000 Equity Shares of Rs.10/- each. 
Exercise Price - Rs.24/- per option. Vesting period - 1 year. (2) ESOP- 2002 Total options 
granted - 16000. Ordinary Shares covered by options - 16000 Equity Shares of Rs.10/- each. 
Exercise Price - Rs.307/- per option. Vesting period - 1 year. The Exercise of Options is 
permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not 
exercised within such period.          Date: 2006-05-02
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on May 01, 2006 has 
granted options to the Non-Executive Directors of the Company under ESOP (1999) and ESOP 
(2002) schemes under the following terms and conditions: 1. ESOP 1999 Total options granted: 
9000 Ordinary Shares covered by options: 9000 equity shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price: 
Rs 24/- per option Vesting Period: 1 year 2. ESOP 2002 Total options granted: 16000 Ordinary 
Shares covered by options: 16000 equity shares of Rs 10/- each Exercise Price: Rs 307/- per 
option Vesting Period: 1 year The exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 
years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within such period. The grants 
have been made as per the terms and conditions mentioned in the respective schemes. 
          Date: 2006-05-02

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board of 
Directors of the Company at their meeting held on April 27, 2006 has recommended a dividend 
of Rs.3.50/- per share for the financial year ended on March 31, 2006 subject to the approval of 
the members in the Annual General Meeting. Further, the Company has informed that the 
record date for the purpose of payment of dividend shall be intimated in due 
course.          Date: 2006-04-27

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release, dated, April 27, 2006, titled, "Nucleus Software Exports Limited: Results for quarter 
and year ending March 2006 - Nucleus Software Revenues surge to an all time high of Rs.148 
crore - Nucleus Increases client portfolio & Global footprint". The details of the press release 
shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate Announcements). 
          Date: 2006-04-27

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on April 26, 2006, inter alia, has recommended a Dividend of 
Rs 3.50/- per share (35% on par value of Rs 10/- per share) for the Financial Year ended March 
31, 2006, subject to the approval of members in the Annual General Meeting.           Date: 
2006-04-27

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that 1000 options granted 
under ESOP 2002 Scheme to an employee of the Company has been forfeited during the 
quarter ended March 31, 2006 on account of non-compliance of vesting period requirement of 
the Scheme.           Date: 2006-04-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that 1000 options 
granted under ESOP 2002 Scheme to an employee of the Company have been forfeited during 
the quarter ended March 31, 2006 on account of non compliance of vesting period requirements 
of the Scheme.          Date: 2006-04-18

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on April 14, 2006 
granted options to the eligible employees of the Company and subsidiary under ESOP (2005) 
scheme. The numbers of options granted are 167,000 and ordinary shares covered by the 
options granted are 167,000 shares of Rs 10/- each. Exercise price is Rs 357/- per option and 
the vesting period is 1 to 3 years from the date of grant of options. Exercise Price is closure 
price of the Company's scrip at NSE on April 13, 2006. Exercise of options is permitted upto a 
maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within 
such period.           Date: 2006-04-18
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the BoDs at its meeting held on April 14, 2006 granted options to 
the eligible employees of the Company and subsidiary under ESOP (2005) scheme. The 
numbers of options granted are 167,000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted 
are 167,000 shares of Rs.10/- each. Exercise price is Rs.357/- per option and the vesting 
period is 1 to 3 years from the date of grant of options. Exercise Price is closure price of the 
Company’s scrip at NSE on April 13, 2006. Exercise of options is permitted upto a maximum 
period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within such 
period.          Date: 2006-04-18

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has changed its Registrar and Share Transfer Agent from M/s. RCMC Share Registry Private 
Limited to M/s. Karvy Computer Share Private Limited, Karvy House, #46, Avenue 4, Street 
No.1, Banjara Hills, Hyderabad 500034, with effect from March 15, 2006.          Date: 2006-04-
12

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that a meeting of the Board of 
Directors of the Company will be held on April 26, 2006 & April 27, 2006, to consider and 
approve audited results for the quarter and financial ear ended March 31, 2006 and would also 
consider recommendation of dividend for the financial year ended March 31, 2006. Further the 
Company has informed that the decision on the above two agenda items would be finally taken 
by the Board on April 27, 2006.           Date: 2006-04-12

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced an agreement with RAKBANK, 
UAE's leading retail bank, to install FinnOne™, a state-of-the-art software to power the banks 
retail assets division across all its branches. Addressing a press conference held in Dubai, Mr 
Vishnu R Dusad, Managing Director, of the Company said that with the help of FinnOne™, the 
bank will be able to create a differentiated customer experience through innovative features, 
seamless integration and greater customer convenience. The product will automate retail 
operations and enhance productivity. FinnOne™ - the flagship brand of India's Nucleus Software 
has helped over 100 banks around the worlds to streamline its operations and boost efficiency 
with its cutting edge technology, innovative and user-friendly features. The new technology has 
been designed to handle specific tasks: The FinnOne™ - Loan Originating Systems (LOS) 
automates and manages the complete application process flow of retail financing, like auto, 
personal loans, home loans, credit cards, leasing, hire purchase. Going ahead FinnOne™. The 
lending system enables the Bank to introduce new product offerings and customised schemes, 
reducing time-to-market and automating processes. FinnOne™ Collections application provided 
by the Company is a browser-based front end product that allows anytime, anywhere access, to 
manage delinquency. The product also ensures seamless integration between Outsourced 
Collection Agencies, offices and legal divisions. Niraj Vedwa, Head - Global & Marketing, of the 
Company said:, "The Middle East's banking sector has become increasingly competitive, with 
providers constantly seeking ways to reduce operational costs and increase productivity. We are 
one of the top retail solution providers worldwide with an established track record and 
successful client base. when it comes to meeting customer expectations, we are confident that 
out host of products will enable us to exceed those expectations in the Middle East". He added 
"we are happy to offer our products to, and work closely with, a prestigious institution like 
RAKBANK, as this will further enhance our profile in the region as a leading provider of state-of-
the-art financial services software. By linking up with RAKBANK. Nucleus Software also plans to 
tap the enormous potential that exists in the Middle East for IT-related expertise, facilities and 
services".           Date: 2006-03-16
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
had a press conference at Dubai on March 12, 2006 to announce the order received from 
Rakbank, a leading UAE Retail Bank. A press release dated March 12, 2006 titled, "RAKBANK 
and Nucleus software announce IT Tie-up; State-of-the-art IT software to power RAKBANK's 
retail assets division" shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/Corporate 
Announcements).           Date: 2006-03-16

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated February 20, 2006 titled, "Nucleus Software awarded with 'Excellence in Financial 
Reporting'." The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.
nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/
Common/Corporate Announcements).           Date: 2006-02-20

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Company has received 
an 'Award for Excellence in Financial Reporting', by the Institute of Chartered Accountants of 
India (ICAI), based on the Annual Report and Accounts for the year ended March 31, 2005. The 
Company's Annual Report has been adjudged as second best in the Category of ‘Information 
Technology, Communication and Entertainment Enterprises’ companies. Sliver shield was 
awarded to the Company at a Function organized on February 02, 2006. The Company has 
been selected by a panel of judges on review of accounting practices adopted by the 
participating enterprises in the preparation of their financial statements regardless of their 
financial condition and operating performance.           Date: 2006-02-10

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has received an 'Award for Excellence in Financial Reporting', by the Institute of Chartered 
Accountants of India (ICAI), based on the Annual Report and Accounts for the year ended 
March 31, 2005. The Company's Annual Report has been adjudged as second best in the 
Category of 'Information Technology, Communication and Entertainment Enterprises' 
companies. Sliver shield was awarded to the Company at a function organized on February 02, 
2006. The Company has been selected by a panel of judges on review of accounting practices 
adopted by the participating enterprises in the preparation of their financial statements 
regardless of their financial condition and operating performance. The details of the letter 
received from ICAI in this regard shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.
com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
Corporate Announcements).          Date: 2006-02-10

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the exchange a copy of the 
Transcript of Investor Conference call for the Q3 earnings held on January 17, 2006. The details 
of the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).          Date: 2006-02-10

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release in respect of RAKBANK, the leading UAE Retail Bank selects technology from Nucleus 
Software Exports Limited. The details of the press release regarding the same shall be available 
on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements 
and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements).           Date: 2006-01-25
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that RAKBANK, UAE's leading bank 
in the retail sector, has signed up for the Company's FinnOne TM to power its Lending, 
Collections, & Loan Origination units across 17 branches. FinnOne TM will enable the Bank to 
create a differentiated customer experience through innovative features, seamless integration 
and greater customer convenience. While FinnOne TM - Loan Originating Systems (LOS) 
automates and manages the complete application processing flow of any retail finance 
instrument, be it auto loans, personal loans, home loans, credit cards or even services related 
applications. The second component of FinnOne TM - The Lending System enables the Bank to 
introduce new product offerings and tailor made schemes, reducing time-to-market and 
automating processes so as to provide a distinguishing factor within the retail loan space. The 
Collections application provided by the Company is a browser based front end product that 
allows for anytime, anywhere access, ensuring ease in operation and instant information 
availability. The product also ensures seamless integration between Outsourced Collection 
Agencies, Branch/Regional Offices and the Central Head Office. Vishnu R Dusad, Managing 
Director of the Company said, "The Middle East's banking sector has become increasingly 
competitive, with providers constantly seeking ways to reduce operational costs. Having a 
strong client base in the Middle East region, we have the first mover advantage of providing 
these banks with the best in technology to suit their needs & to ramp up operations." 
          Date: 2006-01-23

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the BODs of 
the Company have approved setting up of a 100% owned subsidiary in Netherlands to address 
business opportunities in Netherlands and other European countries. The Company is taking 
steps for incorporation of the same.          Date: 2006-01-17

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has issued a press release dated January 17, 2006 in respect of Results for the 3rd Quarter and 
Nine Months ended December 31, 2005. The details of the Press Release titled "Nucleus 
Software's Revenue for Q3 up by 38.11%; Revenue for the nine-month period increases by 
46.92%" shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > 
Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).          Date: 2006-01-17

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company has approved setting up of a 100% owned subsidiary in Netherlands to address 
business opportunities in Netherlands and Other European countries. The Company is taking 
steps for incorporation of the same.           Date: 2006-01-17

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the exchange a copy of the 
Transcript of Investor Conference call for the Q2 earnings held on October 17, 2005. The details 
of the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).           Date: 2005-11-02

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that Centurion Bank of Punjab will 
implement the Company's Loan Origination System (LOS), Lending (Loan Management System) 
& Collections for its Retail Banking business. With its merger with Bank of Punjab, Centurion 
Bank of Punjab is one of the most widely networked banks of India today & has attained 
unparalled edge in customer service & tech savvy innovation. The replacement of the Bank's 
former applications with the Company's product suite was a big step in the Bank's initiative to 
augment its entire IT infrastructure. This change is seen as a crucial step towards achieving 
leadership in the Retail banking division by the new management at Centurion Bank of Punjab. 
The new system will allow Centurion Bank of Punjab to respond to customer needs faster, as 
well as offer a greater breadth of products and services. Commenting on this client win Mr. 
Vishnu Dusad Managing Director, of the Company said, "We are extremely delighted to partner 
with one of the leading banks in the industry today. This selection is also a reflection of Nucleus 
Software being the preferred choice among world's a leading banking & financial institutions." 
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          Date: 2005-10-20

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the company 
has issued a press release dated October 19, 2005 titled " Centurion Bank of Punjab* selects 
Nucleus Software's applications for Retail Banking Business; Nucleus Software deploys Loan 
Origination System (LOS), Lending (Loan Management System) & Collections in the Retail 
banking division of Centurion Bank of Punjab". The details of the Press Release shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2005-10-19

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on October 17, 2005, inter alia, has allotted 12,000 fully paid 
up equity shares of Rs 10/- each to an employee in pursuance of stock options exercised in 
October 2005.           Date: 2005-10-18

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has issued a press release dated October 17, 2005 in respect of Results for the quarter and half 
year ended September 30, 2005. The details of the Press Release titled "Nucleus Software's 
Revenue for Q2 Up by 48.10%; Revenue for the half year increases by 52.21%" shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2005-10-17

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that a continuous 
disclosure from Mr. R.P. Singh, President and Head, Global Delivery and a Relative of Director 
has been received stating that his shareholding in the Company has decreased to 192,944 
shares (1.20%) as on September 09, 2005 from 201,709 shares (1.26%) as on September 02, 
2005.          Date: 2005-09-20

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the company 
has issued a press release dated September 19, 2005 titled "Arab Bank selects Nucleus 
Software as its global banking solutions partner; Arab Bank to go live with Nucleus Software's 
flagship product, FinnOne(TM)across five continents". The details of the Press Release shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2005-09-19

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that it has signed the contract 
with Arab Bank, Jordan, to implement Companys' Loan Originating System (LOS), Collections 
and Lending Solution for Retail and Corporate Customers. The bank has chosen the Companys 
Software's flagship product for a global implementation. Based on a web-based module, LOS 
will act as a front end to lending systems of Arab bank. This solution completely automates and 
manages the complete application processing flow of any retail finance instrument. It will serve 
retail and corporate customers. FinnOne™ Collection provides framework to track and recover 
money from delinquent customers with facilities like case allocation, case escalation, contact 
recording and litigation tracking. FinnOne™ Lending assists Banking and Finance companies in 
introducing new product offerings and tailor made schemes, reducing time-to-market and 
automating processes within the retail loan space. Commenting on the announcement, Vishnu R 
Dusad, Managing Director, of the Company said, "With this order, Nucleus has further 
consolidated its position in the Middle East banking space. We are proud to be associated with 
leading banking and financial institutions. These relationships stand testimony to our vision of 
being a leading player in the global banking products arena.           Date: 2005-09-19
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that a continuous 
disclosure from Mr. R.P. Singh, President and Head, Global Delivery and a Relative of Director 
has been received stating that his shareholding in the Company has decreased to 201,709 
shares (1.26%) as on September 02, 2005 from 215,588 shares (1.34%) as on August 29, 
2005.          Date: 2005-09-12

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that a continuous 
disclosure from Mr. R.P. Singh, Relative of Directors has been received stating that his 
shareholding in the Company has decreased to 215,588 shares (1.34%) as on August 29, 2005 
from 218,738 shares (1.36%) as on June 30, 2005.          Date: 2005-09-08

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the members at the Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) of the Company held on July 08, 2005, inter alia, have accorded to the 
following: 1. Adoption of the Audited Balance Sheet as at March 31, 2005 and the Profit & Loss 
Account for the year ended March 31, 2005 together with the reports of the Board of Directors 
and Auditors thereon. 2. Declaration of dividend @ of Rs 2.50/- per equity Shares of the 
Company. 3. Re-appointment of Mr. Arun Shekar Aran, as Directors of the Company. 4. Re-
appointment of M/s BSR & Co, as Auditors of the Company to hold office from the conclusion of 
this Annual General Meeting to the conclusion of the next Annual General Meeting of the 
Company. 5. Authority to the Board to create, issue, offer & allot 600,000 stock options 
convertible into 600,000 equity shares of Rs 10/- each & that these equity shares shall be 
issued & allotted to the permanent employees of the Company including Indian working 
Directors other then Promoters Directors under Employee Stock Option Scheme- 2005 on the 
terms & Conditions formulated by the Company as per Securities & Exchange Board of India 
(Employee Stock Option scheme & Employee Stock Purchase Scheme) Guidelines, 1999. 6. To 
grant the options to any identified employee of the subsidiaries under Employee Stock Options 
Plan-2005. 7. To keep the register of members, index of members, returns & copies of 
certificated & documents at the office of RCMC Share Registry Pvt Ltd, New Delhi, the 
Company's Registrar & Share Transfer agents.           Date: 2005-08-23

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange a copy of 
minutes of AGM of the Company held on July 08, 2005. The details of the same shall be 
available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2005-08-23

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated August 08, 2005 titled 'Nucleus Software Forays into Housing Finance Industry in 
India- BHW Birla Home Finance Ltd Appoints Nucleus as its Technology Solutions Partner'. The 
details of the Press Release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) 
under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).          Date: 2005-08-11

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that it has signed the agreement 
to implement complete end to end, housing finance solution at BHW Birla Home Finance Ltd. 
The FinnOne suite TM (LOS, Lending, Collections, General Ledger, Deposits) would be 
implemented across 42 offices plus it's satellite reach within India. FinnOne TM will offer BHW 
Birla a comprehensive business solution for it's pan India operations in the housing finance 
space. This deal marks Company' foray into the Non Banking housing finance industry in India. 
BHW Birla Home Finance Ltd, is a fully owned subsidiary of BHW Holding AG of Germany and 
one of the fastest growing housing finance entities in India today. The BHW group is one of the 
largest retail home finance groups in Germany with a portfolio of Rs 27,50,000 million and a net 
worth of Rs 11,00,000 million. It has 4.7 million customers across Europe. "As a company 
focused on the Banking and Financial domain, we have unprecedented global expertise along 
with a comprehensive line of solutions for financial institutions like BHW Birla. This partnership 
gives us a great opportunity to showcase our solutions in the housing finance area," said Vishnu 
R. Dusad, Managing Director, of the Company.           Date: 2005-08-10
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has inter alia, announced the following: Expansion 
of services & significant projects The Company has expanded its clientele by adding renowned 
names in banking and financial domain. The Company added 3 clients in quarter ended June 
30, 2005 and further strengthen it relationship with 99 clients worldwide. New Client Orders 
The Company bagged significant orders from the African continent and the Middle East. One of 
the top banks in Nigeria has placed order for FinnOne TM LOS / Lending and Collection. Another 
significant win, one of the leading domestic banks in the United Arab Emirates has selected the 
Company for implementation of FinnOne TM Collections. One of the leading banks in Indonesia 
has placed an order to implement FinnOne TM Loan Origination system to enhance its product 
profile. Investment in the new corporate facility The Company formally announced plans to 
commence construction of a second facility at the NOIDA campus. The new facility will seat 700
+ and shall be financed through internal accruals. Achievement & Recognisition: FinnOne Tm 
has the distinction of being one of the leading universal banking solution and has 100 
customers spanning 4 continents, many of which are leading financial institution, including GE 
Capital, Citibank N.A, American Express Bank, Bank of America, BNP Paribas, Standard 
Chartered Bank, Shinsei Bank, HDFC Bank, General Motors Acceptance Corporation (GMAC), 
Tokyo Star Bank amongst others. Recent accolades received by the Company 1. The Company 
has been awarded amongst the fastest growing companies in top 250 fastest growing 
technology companies in Asia Pacific by Delottile and Touche Tohmatsu for the third consecutive 
year (2004-05). 2. The Company received the award for "Outstanding Contribution in Tech 
Adoption" by Sun Microsystems (2004-2005). 3. The Company received the award for "Most 
Innovative ISV to build scalable solution on Oracle platform (2004-05).          Date: 2005-07-18

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has issued a press release dated July 18, 2005 titled 'Nucleus Software Revenues for Q1 Up by 
56.96%; Announces plan to commence construction of 700+ seat facility at existing campus'. 
The details of the press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.
com) under: Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).           Date: 2005-07-18

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the AGM of 
the Company was held on July 08, 2005 and all the resolutions as specified in the Notice calling 
the AGM were passed unanimously.          Date: 2005-07-11

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the BoD's at its meeting held on June 02,2005 granted options to 
the eligible employees of the Company including employees of subsidiaries. The numbers of 
options granted are 55,000 and ordinary shares covered by the options granted are 55,000 
shares of Rs.10/- each. Exercise price is Rs.170/- per option and the vesting period is 2 years 2 
months from the date of grant of options. The exercise of option is permitted upto a maximum 
period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not exercised within such 
period.          Date: 2005-06-08

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on June 02, 2005 
granted options to the eligible employee of the Company including employees of subsidiaries. 
The Numbers of options granted are 55,000 and ordinary shares covered by the options 
granted are 55,000 shares of Rs 10/- each. Exercise price is Rs 170/- per options and the 
vesting period is 2 years 2 months from the date of grant of options. The exercise of option is 
permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option and shall lapse if not 
exercised within such period.           Date: 2005-06-07
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Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a press 
release dated May 19,2005 titled 'Nucleus Software and Oracle continue to expand global 
strategic alliance-Nucleus becomes Oracle India's 'Certified Advantage Partner'. The details of 
the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: Corporates 
> Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/CorporateAnnouncements). 
          Date: 2005-05-23

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the 
Compensation Committee of the BoD's at its meeting held on May 10, 2005 granted options to 
the eligible employees of the Company. The numbers of options granted are 6,250 and ordinary 
shares covered by the options granted are 6,250 shares of Rs.10/- each. Exercise price is 
Rs.146/- per option and the vesting period is 3 years from the date of grant of options. The 
exercise of option is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option 
and shall lapse if not exercised within such period.          Date: 2005-05-21

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Compensation 
Committee of the Board of Directors at its meeting held on May 10, 2005 granted options to the 
eligible employee of the Company. The numbers of options granted are 6250 and ordinary 
shares covered by the options granted are 6250 shares of Rs 10/- each. Exercise price is Rs 
146/- per option and the vesting period is 3 years from the date of grant of options. The 
exercise of option is permitted upto a maximum period of 2 years after vesting of the option 
and shall lapse if not exercised with in such period.           Date: 2005-05-20

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has announced that the Company's & Oracle India 
expansion of their global strategic alliance. As per the new announcement, the Company has 
now become Oracle India's 'Certified Advantage Partner'. This alliance gives the Company an 
opportunity to be a part of Oracle's elite group of Independent Software Vendors. As per the 
alliance, Oracle will now promote the Company to its portfolio of leading Banking and Financial 
institutes globally. Oracle will also provide market management assistance, intelligence and 
adequate technical assistance to the Company. The alliance will allow the Company to continue 
to focus on driving more business and building competitiveness in the banking software 
industry. The Company has already announced that it has successfully ported its' FinnOne Suite 
on the Oracle 10g platform and upgraded the front end of its applications to Forms 9i. The 
Company has also chosen the Oracle platform for its Internet banking product - BankONet. 
"Our relationship with Oracle, which has progressed over the years, is a strategic partnership. I 
am confident that our new initiative with Oracle will provide us great leverage in winning and 
serving new customers, across the globe" said Vishnu Dusad, Managing Director of the 
Company.           Date: 2005-05-19

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange regarding a Press 
Release titled 'Nucleus Software and Sun Microsystems ink Joint Marketing Agreement' relating 
to the Company's signing of marketing agreement with Sun Microsystems. The details of the 
press release shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).           Date: 2005-05-09
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software signs joint marketing agreement with Sun Microsystems News 
Body: Nucleus Software Exports Ltd & Sun Microsystems Inc has announced an agreement 
wherein the two companies will combine marketing efforts that encompass future of Banking 
Software solutions, Sun hardware and the Solaris operating environment. With this Joint 
Marketing agreement, the Company will offer scalability and flexibility in its' choice of platform 
to its' customers and Sun will enable porting and benchmarking exercises of the Companys' 
products on its applications. The agreement will combine the marketing and technical efforts of 
both the companies to ensure optimal performance and support for current and future releases 
of the Company's solutions running on Sun Enterprise servers and the Solaris operating 
environment. Both the companies will offer technical training and support toward this new 
endeavor and take joint marketing and sales initiatives. "Partnering with industry leaders like 
Sun to deliver solutions that enhance and contribute to our customers' business is an integral 
part of Nucleus' business strategy " said Niraj Vedwa , Head - Global Sales & Marketing, of the 
Company. "With this partnership we will achieve faster time to market and lower total cost of 
ownership."          Date: 2005-05-09

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has submitted to the Exchange Annual 
disclosures received by the Directors of the company as on March 31, 2005. The details of the 
same are available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under Corporates > Latest 
Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements) .          Date: 2005-05-07

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that The Register of Members & 
Share Transfer Books of the Company will remain closed from July 01, 2005 to July 08, 2005 
(both days inclusive) for the purpose of Annual General Meeting of the Company. Further the 
Company has informed that July 01, 2005 is fixed as Record Date for the purpose of payment 
of dividend for the year ended March 31, 2005, if approved by the shareholders in the AGM. 
          Date: 2005-05-03

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the AGM of 
the Company is scheduled to be held on July 08, 2005. The Register of Members and Share 
Transfer Register shall remain close during the period July 01, 2005 to July 08, 2005 (both days 
inclusive) for the purpose of AGM of the Company and also for the payment of dividend for the 
year ended March 31, 2005.          Date: 2005-05-03

   

Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on April 26, 2005 has recommended dividend of Rs 2.50/- per 
share for the Financial year ended March 31, 2005 subject to approval of members in the 
Annual General meeting.           Date: 2005-04-27

   

Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Company 
has issued a press release dated April 26, 2005, titled 'Nucleus Software Reports increase of 
28.78% in Revenues for FY 2005; Announces Ramp up Plans & New Customer Acquisition'. The 
details of the same shall be available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under: 
Corporates > Latest Announcements and on the Extranet Server (/Common/
CorporateAnnouncements).          Date: 2005-04-26

   
Source: NSE - Nucleus Software Exports Limited has informed the Exchange that the Board 
has recommended Dividend of Rs.2.50/- per share for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2005 
subject to the approval of members in the AGM.          Date: 2005-04-26
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Source: BSE - Nucleus Software Exports Ltd has informed BSE that a meeting of the Board of 
Directors of the Company will be held on April 25, 2005 & April 26, 2005, to consider the 
following: 1. Approval of Audited Results for the Quarter and Financial Year ended March 31, 
2005. 2. Recommendation of Dividend for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2005. Further the 
Company has informed that the above two agenda items would be finally taken by the Board on 
April 26, 2005.           Date: 2005-04-15
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